
File No. 21-1129 
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to developing standards for bus stops. 
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (De Leon - Blumenfield): 
 
INSTRUCT the Bureau of Engineering, in coordination with the Bureau of Street Services, the Bureau of 
Street Lighting, the Los Angeles Department of Transportation, and the Los Angeles County Metropolitan 
Transportation Authority, to:  
 

a. Develop comprehensive policies and criteria to guide necessary to create a transit rider focused 
bus stop environment.  

 
b. Develop design standards based upon the above policies and criteria for bus stops within the 

City. 
 

c. Ensure that these standards include considerations that provide for the safety, convenience, and 
comfort, of bus patrons, pedestrians, cyclist, vehicular operations and other uses of Public rights-
of-way including but not limited to street and sidewalk improvements such as curb extensions, 
bus pads, designated bus boarding and alighting areas, utility and signage rearrangements, bus 
stop safety lighting, street trees, street furniture, litter/recycling receptacles, informational 
signage, and any technical specifications needed to implement these new bus stops.  

 
d. Ensure that this analysis looks at different levels of bus stop amenities based upon the existing 

site infrastructure, NextGen bus plan, bus route frequency, ambient temperatures, adjacent land 
uses and long-term maintenance needs with a focus on sustainability.  

 
e. Determine how to implement the comprehensive improvements at all bus stops in the City, upon 

developing the evaluation criteria, comprehensive policy, and design standards. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on November 24, 2021, your Public Works Committee considered a Motion (De Leon 
- Blumenfield) relative to developing standards for bus stops. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the recommendation 
contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
LEE  YES 
DE LEÓN  YES 
O'FARRELL  YES 
KORETZ  YES 
 
ME 11/24/21 
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